
 
1200 N Telegraph Road | Courthouse Building 12E | Pontiac, Michigan 48341 | www.oakgov.com/boc 

 

 
 
 

 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Sarah Hunton, Senior Community Liaison 

Office (248) 858-0255 | huntons@oakgov.com 

 
NEWS RELEASE  

 
 

Video: Republican Caucus response to County Executive Coulter’s State of 
the County address 

 
 
February 12, 2020, OAKLAND COUNTY, MI. – Commissioner Eileen Kowall (R-White Lake) has issued 

a response on behalf of the Oakland County Board of Commissioners’ Republican Caucus to County 

Executive David Coulter’s State of the County address. A video of her comments in may be viewed on the 

Oakland County Board of Commissioners Facebook page at: bit.ly/RepublicanSoCResp2020 
 

Commissioner Kowall is offering the following statement: 
 

“As we enter Oakland County's 200th year, Republicans stand willing to work together when the policies 

are good and in the best interest of the taxpayers,” Kowall said. “We demand transparency, 

accountability and professionalism. Six months into Democratic controlled government, Oakland County 

is on the fast track to deficit spending and increased taxes. We can, and should, do better for our 

residents.” 
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